From: Mcgill, John
Sent: Friday, November 24, 2017 8:58 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Vasquez, Anthony
Subject: Travel to Kronosworks 2017 Las Vegas, NV Nov 12 - Nov 15th 2017. 

 

Sir,

I am emailing, as required by Board of Ethics, in regards to my attendance to Kronosworks 2017.

The conference was held Sunday Nov 12th thru Nov 15th 2017.

Kronos/Telestaff is the application the Chicago Fire Department uses as it electronic time keeping/daily staffing software application.  

My attendance was approved by the OBM and the airfare and conference registration were paid for 

by the City of Chicago. My Hotel accommodations were paid for by myself and I am submitting for reimbursement.

No other expenses were paid for by 3rd parties nor any gifts received.

If you have any other questions regarding my attendance, I am available at your request.

Respectfully

 Deputy District Chief

John McGill
